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Hold for reply
Sc: Moores

Octcber 10, 1983

Mr. Henry B. Fernandez, Jr.
Asash Termite & Pest Control
1102 Clark Blvd,

Laredo, Texas 78040

Dear Mr., Pernandez:

Examination has heen completed on the Model 700 ADL 243 wWin. cal-
iber rifle, serial number 26373493, that was returned to us by
Moors's, because of the accidental firings you and your family
experienced.

The returned rifle, which was produced in October of 1976, has
baeenn examined by cur firesarms axperts who report that it contained
our high-pressure precf test, gallery test, and final inspecticn
stampings, indicating that it had successfully passed all oux nec-
essary tests prior to shipment.

The general condition of the gun appeared tc be good, but it was
noted that the atock contained numercus small dents and scracches,
and bluing was wozn off the muzzle and upper portions of barrel.

Examination of the trigger assembly disclosed the following:

1. Trigger pull was measured at 2% pounds. This is well
below our minimum specification.

2. The trigger connector sear engagement was measured at
.012", This is much less than our mininum factory
setting.

3. The trigger connector had too much clearanca on the
trigger, allowing excessive vertical movement of the
connector. While vou did not mention what your sun-~
smith did to <he rifle in an attempt to f£fix it inj-
tially, indications are that the trigger assembly was
improverly ad<iustad, at 3cme tima, after che rifle
lefr our factory.

We are able to duplicate -he malfunctions ycu described by abnormal
manipulation of the trigger safety. However, normal operaticn cf
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